
I am so hopeful that this measure might pass because these contests contribute to the disruption of stable coyote packs.  When a 
pack is disrupted then it ends up causing problems including, but not limited to, coyotes who have not learned appropriate hunting 
locations and additional coyote breeding to compensate.  I am in strong support of this measure and am so disgusted by the wanton 
killing of animals in this way.


